
Nursing department
 

    

  
During your stay in AZ Maria-Middelares you will stay in a room on the fifth floor. The fifth floor is
subdivided into 2 nursing units.

Nursing unit 2B5 comprises room numbers 501 to 527. This department is led by Mr. Mark Taveirne.

Nursing unit 2A5 comprises the room numbers 531 to 555. This department is headed by Mrs. Heike
Picavet.
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